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Reminders 
10/8-10/12: Fall Break 

10/23-10/27: Parent 

Teacher Conference  

10/31: Royal Ball 

 

 

What’s Going on in Our Room? 
 October is beginning some of our busy months.  Please check our 

information frequently for upcoming events. There is no school the second 

week of October for Fall Break!  

 Next week, look for a parent teacher sign-up sheet outside our 

door.  The days and times will be listed.  You will sign your name on the 

line that works best for you.  If there is no time that works best, please 

come talk to me and we will work out a time.   

 The last week in October, we will be having a Royal Ball! This will 

be a fun day filled with many different activities.  Your child will be able to 

dress up as a princesses or a prince for our DANCE PARTY! 

 I’ve had a few parents ask me what the best way to contact me is.  

The best way to communicate with me is through email.  My email is 

awhelan@atbchoice.org.  Also, parent pick up is a great way to talk with 

me as well. 

 Thanks, 

Mrs. Whelan 

 

 

 

 

 

What We Are Learning 

Nursery Rhymes 

   Johnny Apple Seed 

   Little Boy Blue 

Letters   Hh, Pp, Rr, Ss 

Colors Review 

Shapes Triangle 

Numbers 6-10 

 

 

October Birthdays 
     

 

 

 

October Newsletter 

Mrs. Whelan’s Class 
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